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We the undersigned 762 live, work and study in Somers Town and environs 

register our support for the proposed Central Somers Town Community 

Investment Programme. This provides for the long needed rebuilding of three 

important facilities for Somers Town's children: St Aloysius Nursery School, Plot 

10 Community Play Project and Edith Neville Primary School.  

The scheme will also upgrade public realm that is unsafe and feels dangerous 

to those who live and work here. This will make a significant difference to 

Purchese Park, Charrington Street, Polygon Road and Polygon Open Space 

where unsocial and dangerous behaviour currently make residents afraid to 

spend time outside.  

This project is needed urgently, and we want it to go through without delay. 

 


